BAMTA Board Minutes
March 15, 2017
Attendance: Martha Thompson, Liz Nelson, Elizabeth Leger
Meeting was called to order at 8:26am
Minutes 2-15-17 approved as read. 
TR: c8293.10  s4803.88
It was discussed that we would co-sponsor Barbra Lister-Sink Residency at CU Boulder, events included Friday Recital, Saturday morning workshops, Monday Master Class. It will be held March 2-5 2018. The board approved $200 to be given to help sponsor the event. More details to come. 
MPF 2017 Chair: Amy Watt is open to continuing, in need of co chair
Achievement Day: check website, it was discussed that an email reminder might be good to send out before deadline
Ideas about a Commissioned Piece for MPF were discussed: Cost remains a big question. It was suggested that there could be a fundraising initiative through BAMTA’s teachers and students were BAMTA would match up to a certain monetary value. It was also discussed that a decision on who would be the commissioned composer would need to be decided.
Rebecca Martin has a student who needs to donate his piano through a 501c3 to go to a student in need. The board approved to help in this situation as long as it doesn’t disturbed our current 501c3 bracket. Martha will check with Shelly to be sure that everything checks out. 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00am
	

BAMTA General Meeting Minutes
March 15, 2017
Attendance: Martha Thompson, Liz Nelson, Elizabeth Leger, Shieko Uno, 
Meeting called to order at 9:07am
Minutes from February 2-15-17 were read and approved
TR: c 8293.10 s4803.88   
Achievement Day: all info is on website, email to be sent for deadline
BAMTA is co-sponsoring the Barbra Lister-Sink Residency at CU Boulder, events included Friday Recital, Saturday morning workshops, Monday Master Class. It was discussed to see if the date could be moved to February, it was also asked if BAMTA students would be able to enter the masterclass.
It was announced that the board approved BAMTA to support a piano needing to go through a 501c3 non-profit to be donated to a student in need. 
Commissioning a piece for MPF: Cost remains a big question. It was suggested that there could be a fundraising initiative through BAMTA’s teachers and students were BAMTA would match up to a certain monetary value, the board recommends earmarking up to 1000 dollars to match fundraising effort from teachers/students for this project. Ideas such as a practice-athon, as well as possibly tying it to the MPF event were mentioned.
We will be moving the May meeting to the third Wednesday, MPF music will be presented.   	
Meeting was adjourned at 9:50am 
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